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Date: April 22, 2024
 To: Board of Education
From:  Jeff Stauder

BUILDINGS/GROUNDS

Facilities Committee
The Facilities Committee met on April 15th. The minutes are attached below.

School Update
The school is finally nearing completion. We are going to have our final walk through on May 
14th. We will walk the building with the Architects, Poettker and the Engineers to make sure we 
are satisfied with everything. The furniture will be installed after that on May 20th. Once the 
furniture is installed, we will begin moving in to the school. I have attached a few photos of the 
project.

See Facilities minutes for the rest of my report.


